
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Peak Farmers Group  

 

The next Peak Farmers Group event is Farm Health and Safety and will take place on 

Tuesday 9th May at Lower Plumpton Farm, Barmoor Clough, Dove Holes. We will be joined 

by Amy Gyte & Richard Archer. Amy will be discussing slurry gases and machinery health 

and safety and will be giving us advice on the topic. Richard will be talking to us about safe 

cattle handling and demonstrating cattle handling systems. The talk will start at 11am and 

close at 1pm when lunch will be served. To book a place please give Alice a call on 

07904691457 or email info@peakfarmersgroup.co.uk  
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